
 
 

     

PD -  EYFS, Primary staff off to promising start 

 

The academic year for Ta’allum’s Early Years and Primary staff got off to a promising start 

with action packed training delivered by visiting trainers and senior leaders. 

A hundred EYFS and Primary staff benefited from training by a Maths Mastery expert from 

the UK who gave them lots of ideas about how to get students thinking about mathematical 

concepts and how to deepen students' thinking and develop their independence as 

learners.   

Another group of staff enjoyed training delivered by Read, Write Inc. trainers on the Read, 

Write Inc. phonics and Literacy and Language programmes. The two days training provided 

staff with real life examples of how to use resources and how best to reinforce and develop 

students' literacy skills.  

 

Teachers are buckling down to work during the reading workshop run by #ReadWriteInc. 

Alongside these externally sourced training sessions, senior leaders also delivered crucial 

training on safeguarding and behaviour management to staff.  

https://www.instagram.com/taallumgroup/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/Taallum_Group
https://bit.ly/2OrCJo3
https://bit.ly/2ySSkrs


 
 

     

 

 

Dr Saefan, Director of Education, greets attendees at one of the workshops. 

 

 

Teachers listen during an orientation on academic learning support. 
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